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Bullion Management Group Donates to Canadian Red Cross Relief in Fort McMurray, Alberta 

 
 
 
Markham, ON, May 30, 2016 –Bullion Management Group Inc. (BMG) has made a charitable donation 
to the Canadian Red Cross in support of their ongoing response to the wildfires in Fort McMurray, 
Alberta.  
 
“Our thoughts go out to our colleagues and all those who have been affected by the devastating Alberta 
wildfires that continue to wreak havoc,” said Nick Barisheff, founder and president of BMG. “We’re 
touched by how many families have lost their homes, and we wish them a speedy return to a state of 
normalcy after this tragedy.” 
 
A mandatory evacuation has forced all 70,000 Fort McMurray residents to leave their homes in search of 
safety – the largest fire-related evacuation in the province’s history. The Canadian Red Cross has 
intervened and is on the ground providing assistance to those in need. 
 
At BMG, our aim is to help our fellow Canadians who have been gravely affected by this disaster and we 
encourage our advisors, clients and subscribers to contribute directly to the Canadian Red Cross Alberta 
Fires Appeal . 
 

About BMG 

Founded in 2002, BMG is a dedicated guardian of physical bullion. BMG is based in Markham, Ontario, 
Canada, with offices in multiple countries, including Panama and the United Kingdom. The company 
offers a wide range of physical bullion products designed for portfolio diversification and wealth 
preservation. BMG bullion products are stored on an allocated and insured basis within LBMA-member 
vaults. 

BMG was the first precious metals bullion management company in Canada to become an Associate 
Member of the LBMA, an honour it shares with the Royal Canadian Mint, the Crown Corporation that 
produces Canada’s currency. This validation and endorsement is only bestowed upon firms that meet 
the LBMA’s rigorous industry standards on refining, reliable trading and Good Delivery practices. BMG is 
also an associate member of the Responsible Investment Association (RIA). 

 

For media inquiries, please contact: 
Rachel Hitlal 
Public Affairs & Media Coordinator 
905.415.2957 
r.hitlal@bmgbullion.com  

https://donate.redcross.ca/ea-action/action?ea.client.id=1951&ea.campaign.id=50610&_ga=1.191207917.671635020.1461770604
https://donate.redcross.ca/ea-action/action?ea.client.id=1951&ea.campaign.id=50610&_ga=1.191207917.671635020.1461770604
mailto:r.hitlal@bmgbullion.com

